
SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 5C – 99.2% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 92.3%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.3% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

5C 99.2% 

6W 99.0% 

6F 97.9% 

RD 97.8% 

1C 95.2% 

1P 93.9% 

3S 93.8% 

RM 93.3% 

4B 92.8% 

3IW 92.7% 

2B 90.2% 

2BS 87.8% 

4CS 82.7% 

5HM 71.1% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
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As we enter unprecedented times where there 

is the chance of bubble closures due to COVID 

we are looking at all the possible ways of being 

able to ensure that our children continue to 

receive opportunities for learning to take place. 

Our website will continue to provide set 

learning activities and links to online learning 

set by your childs class teacher. Additional to 

this we have used Zoom & are in the process of 

setting up Microsoft teams to enable teachers 

to deliver online lessons in the event of a 

bubble closure. Teachers are doing their best to 

plan lessons for in school and online. Please 

check the school website at www.hstb.co.uk  

    COVID Update.. 

As you will all be aware of the recent 

government decision to enter a national 

lockdown, I am sure many of you will be 

feeling anxious and concerned about 

keeping your families safe. We will as a 

school follow the government guidance and 

do everything we are able to make the 

school as safe as we can. In rder to maintain 

this safety we need your support in 

ensuring that all members of our 

community follow the strcit guidelines of 

the lockdown, staying home wherever 

possible to keep each other safe. This will 

mean not mixing with any other households 

and only going out to do essential shopping 

for food. We cannot control the safety of 

our children beyond our school doors, 

please help us to keep our school 

community safe. If anyone in your 

household shows symptoms please ensure 

all family members isolate for 14 days and 

do not send your child to school. Please 

read the full guidance on reverse.  

Parent Consultation Calls 

This week you will be receiving letters with regards to our 

first parent consultation evening. This year unfortunately 

we will not be able to invite you into school and the 

meetings will take place in the form of a given time phone 

call. We will ask you for a best fit time and a contact 

number on which to call you. The calls will take place over 

the week commencing 9
th

 November. Please ensure you 

complete and return the reply slips to secure a time to 

speak with your childs class teacher.  

http://www.hstb.co.uk/

